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Service Day
Please join us for #911 Service Day on September
10, 2022. See the flyer included with the newsletter
on the various service opportunities.

Community Dinner
Each September communities across the nation host a
family dinner night. This activity is designed to
support our youth and provides interface with
community leaders to discuss the issues we face and
our youth face in today’s world.

Marriott-Slaterville City invites you to join us for a
community dinner on Saturday, September 17 from
5:30 PM until 7:30 PM at the Municipal Complex
located at 1570 West 400 North. The first 250 people
will get free dinner coupons to use at food trucks at
the event. The Garden Market will also be available
along with other activities. Please attend and show
support for our community and youth.

Flu Clinic
The City will host a flu clinic on September 13" from
11:00 AM to 12:30 PM in the Senior Center located
at 1570 West 400 North. Please email Dana to make a
reservation: dana@mscityut.org. You will need your
insurance or medicare card. Come get a flu shot.

Irrigation Season Ends
The irrigation season will end around the middle or
end of September. The pressurized irrigation system
will be winterized. Residents should plan now to
winterize their sprinkling system as well.

Neighborly Notes

It is easy to be a good neighbor! Show respect for
your neighborhood by walking dogs using a leash and
keep your dog from excessively barking. Turn down
load noises as well. The use of motorcycles and ATVs
of any kind is prohibited at all Parks.

Garden Market

September is harvest time! Bring your harvest to the
Garden Market in September. We welcome your produce,
crafts, and other items to sell. Vendor space is free. Come
browse the Garden Market for some home grown deals.

2022 Dates — Garden Market

Saturday, September 10, 17, and 24

Weather permitting, the Marriott-Slaterville Garden
Market will be 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM at City Hall located
at 1570 West 400 North. Meet your friends and
neighbors, and have an enjoyable Saturday morning.
Remember to clean-up your space when you are done.
For more information contact Cecile Morris at: 801-628-
2921, or send her an email: cecilemorris2@aol.com.

Fall Boutique is November 18-19, 2022, from 10:00 AM
to 3:00 PM at City Hall located at 1570 West 400 North.

Local Updates

> Senior Services. Senior lunch is served each
Tuesday at 11:30 AM. For more information call
the City at 801-627-1919.

> Yoga. The City offers a free yoga class each
Thursday at 9:00 AM in the legislative chambers.
> Property Tax. Marriott-Slaterville does not

impose a City property tax. If you have questions
about property taxes contact Weber County or
the taxing entity.
PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2022 - 7:00 P.M.
Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Public Hearing: Ray’s Auto Body expansion of a
non-conforming use 684 South 1900 West.

—

3. Commission and staff follow-up.
4. Adjourn.
This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.
CITY COUNCIL MEETING

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2022 — 6:30 P.M.
This meeting may be canceled.
This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.
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